
 

UC Master Gardeners of Santa Barbara County and the Lompoc Public Library present: 

A Guide to Edible Flowers, Barn Owls and Pest Management, 
and the Health Benefits of Eating Fresh from a Garden

 
The UC Master Gardeners of Santa 
Barbara County and the Lompoc 
Public Library invite you to join us 
for a free, in person presentation 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024, 5:00pm 
to 7:00pm at the Lompoc Public 
Library, located at 501 E. North 
Avenue, Lompoc, CA 93436. 
 
Master Gardener Debbi Knauft will 
present “Growing Edible Flowers”. 

She will provide information on which garden flowers are 
edible and which are not, and strategies for successfully 
growing flowers in your garden.  
 
Master Gardener Dave McDonald will present “Barn Owls” 
and discuss the benefits of attracting Barn Owls into your 

garden as a part of your vertebrate 
pest management strategies.  Dave 
will also discuss Barn Owl box 
construction. 
 
Finally, a UCCE CalFresh Healthy 
Living Community Education 
Specialist Abbi Marrs will talk about 
the “ Health Benefits of Eating Fresh 
from a Garden”. 
 

This is a unique opportunity to 
learn about three topics which 
will support you and your 
family in your efforts to home 
garden and bring fresh 

nutritious foods to your table. We hope you will join us. 

 
To register, go to the Santa Barbara Master Gardener  
website:   https://ucanr.edu/sbmg  

 

SIGN UP TODAY! 

In-Person Presentation: 

✓ A Guide to Edible Flowers 

in Your Garden 

✓ Barn Owls and Pest 

Management 

✓ Health Benefits of Eating 

Fresh from a Garden 

When: 

February 20, 2024,   5-7 pm 

Where: 

Lompoc Public Library 

501 E. North Avenue, Lompoc, CA 93436 

Registration Required and 

limited to 30.  Sign up early! 

Find registration info at: 

https://ucanr.edu/sbmg 

 

 

Donations in support of the SB Master 

Gardener Programs may be made at the SB 

Master Gardener website.  
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